
 

What is Karamhindi? Karamhindi (2015) is a movie starring Sharman Joshi and Arjun Kapoor. The movie is about a man who
has become successful in life but realizes that he doesn't have any real friends and faces an existential crisis of sorts, the feeling
that life has passed him by without him achieving his dreams. The trailer can also be found on YouTube:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_QOL4-PCwDI&feature=youtu. be The movie is written and directed by Tharun Bhascker
and produced by Baradwaj Rangan. The movie was released on 15 February 2015, but it has been screened from theatres as of
25 September 2015. It was premiered at the Mumbai Film Festival, as a part of their Art of Living India section. In an interview
with Firstpost, Filmmaker Tharun Bhascker said that the film is a satire about Sanjay Leela Bhansali's KAHANI, which he feels
is a "tall tale" and the way it has been interpreted as a true-life story in real life should be looked at critically too. He also
mentions that the film is about depression, which he felt is very much an issue in our society now. Karamhindi has been
awarded the Best Choreography Award at the New York Indian Film Festival. As per Box Office India, Rajesh Pillai's
"Kadavu" managed to earn Rs 2.5 crore in its first week of release. The movie has garnered mixed reviews with most reviewers
citing elements of confusion and over-simplification as its biggest flaws, but praises have been reserved for the script, story
telling and direction of Tharun Bhascker. Times of India gave the movie 3.5 stars out of 5, claiming that, "The film's earnestness
is felt in every shot and it is marked by an enviable sense of style, all its own. While it is narratively unsatisfying on some levels,
Karamhindi makes up for it with its sincerity and good intentions." DNA gave 2.5 stars out of 5 saying that "Karamhindi has a
fine story but it does falter on some technical aspects though largely because its taken for granted that the technical aspects are
taken care of by the makers of Baahubali." "It's not just about the writing or even the dialogues.. It's about the style, the
direction, the originality, the way it keeps reminding you of all those films made before by so many other directors.." DNA gave
2 stars out of 5 saying that "Karamhindi has a fine story but it does falter on some technical aspects though largely because its
taken for granted that the technical aspects are taken care of by the makers of Baahubali." DNA gave 2.5 stars out of 5 saying
that "Karamhindi has a fine story but it does falter on some technical aspects though largely because its taken for granted that
the technical aspects are taken care of by the makers of Baahubali.
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